SAC Minutes for May 14, 2015
· Call to order at 4:30 PM.

· Attending: Clay Carmichael, Jill Lee, Tim Egnor,  Kate Neff, Adrienne Paone, Cindy Morrison, Roger Williams, Annmarie Darcy, Tim Cavacinni, Diana Churchill, and Wanda English

· Updates from Dr. Carmichael:  Two teams from the Architectural and Building Academy competed in a State competition.  We are looking at the possibility of adding Veterinarian classes to the Health Academy.  There is also a goal to add FFA (Future Farmers of America) at our school.  Prom is May 15, 2015.  Juniors and seniors attended a Safe Prom meeting the Monday prior.  Special Olympics will take place in Orlando on May 15th and 16th.  We have a team participating.  The IB Banquet will be held on May 19th at the White Room.  Senior Awards Ceremony will be at 7PM on May 20th in the PAC.  This is by invitation only.  The spring football game will be on May 21st at 7PM.  The “Paint It Pedro” event will be a tailgate prior to the game and a paint war afterwards.  Students/Parents that purchase a t-shirt for $10 get this event for free.  Senior Clearance will be May 26th.  A required graduation rehearsal will be on May 27th with GRADUATION on May 28th at the Amphitheater.   June 4th is the last day for students.  Algebra Camp will be held this summer for students who did not pass the EOC.  Students can earn a ½ elective credit for attending camp successfully.  If a student attends Algebra Camp and passes the EOC they will earn a class grade of no lower than a C.  Summer hours at PMHS will be Monday-Friday 7:30-3:30.
· A vote was needed to approve Cindy Morrison as the new SAC Co-chair with a motion by Mr. Williams and Ms. Lee.  The motion was approved.  
· School recognition voting was held at PMHS.  Out of 116 staff members only 63 voted.  Mrs. Neff will collect votes from staff on May 15th.  So far choice #1 is winning.  SAC wants to reward the students next year for all of their hard work.  The details will be discussed more in the Fall of 2015.  Dr. Carmichael noted when we have school recognition funds there is usually some left over money after all has been distributed to the staff.  This extra money will go to SAC for the student recognition.  The SAC budget as of today is $3684.92.
· Funds for summer professional development will be used with AVID and IB.  AVID is the best one stop professional development for all subject areas.  This training teaches strategies that can be used in multiple areas of academia.  This year we are working to be an AVID School of Distinction with the goal to be an AVID Demo School for the 2016-17 SY. 
· On May 20th at Fullerwood there is a SAC/PTSO meeting for the district.  Each school is requested to send one representative.  This begins at 9AM.
· It was agreed that SAC meetings will remain on the third Thursday of the month at 4:30 for the 2015-15 SY.  There will be no August meeting.  Mrs. Neff will send out the exact schedule soon.
· Adjourned at 5:15 PM
